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Košice, 1 May 2022 – YQ Service, Slovak independent automotive publisher, has 
become the 9th ADPA (European Independent Automotive Data Publishers 
Association) member since 1st May 2022. Now, we are a holder of the label which aims 
to ensure fair access to automotive data and information as well as to provide 
competitive framework conditions for independent data publishers. 

The Label is based on strong requirements, making it possible for automotive data 
publishers to join the association and get the label only if they follow the highest 
standards in terms of data sourcing. It ensures that they are sourcing a significant 
amount of the repair and maintenance information they process from the vehicle 
manufacturers themselves. It is indeed a significant financial and technical effort that 
holders of the Label undertake to ensure they can offer the most credible and reliable 
services to their customers and should be acknowledged. 

Nine companies are currently holders of the Label. The following companies fulfil the 
criteria to be members of the association: ALLDATA Europe GmbH (Germany), 
Autodata Ltd (UK), HaynesPro (Netherlands), Hella Gutmann Solutions A/S (Denmark), 
Robert Bosch GmbH (Germany), TecAlliance GmbH (Germany), Tekné Consulting Srl 
(Italy), TOPMOTIVE/DVSE GmbH (Germany) and YQ Service Ltd (Slovakia).  

It is a huge achievement for YQ Service which has been invited to the premium club of 
the automotive publishers with one clear mission: to design and provide competitive, 
innovative, and multi-brand products and services to operators of the automotive 
aftermarket powered by the data coming directly from the first source – vehicle 
manufacturer.  

ADPA is a Member of AFCAR, the Alliance for the Freedom of Car Repair in the 
European Union and therefore YQ Service is now in the centre of significant 
discussions and decisions which effect the future development of automotive 
aftermarket business in the upcoming years. Thank you for your support and attention.        

 

Peter Erdélyi, CEO 

https://www.adpa.eu/

